
                 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM – Week 4 (w/c 11th May, 2020) 

Years 3 & 4 

Dear Parents / Children, 

Most children seem to be in a routine with their on-line learning and we are delighted by the commitment 

and by the work we are able to see.  It is, of course, fine to work off-line and, if possible, then let us know 

how you got on, or upload a picture. It is really important to take regular breaks when working on the 

computer. 

Whilst we have tried our best to offer a variety of interesting tasks in English, Maths and another topic, we 

understand that sometimes it is not possible to complete all the tasks.   

The learning tasks set for this week are as follows:   

English:  Access via the blog and all sessions have a 2do tasks set.  

 Session 1 – Comprehension on the Roman myth Romulus & Remus 

 Session 2 – Converting speech bubbles into direct speech. 

 Session 3 – Retelling your own version of the myth using a story board or story book. 

Maths:  Access to videos and worksheets through the blog to White Rose Maths Hub:  

 Year 3 X/÷ Money   (Alpha Class should follow year 3 maths) 

 Year 4 X/÷ Perimeter & Area 

History:  This week’s focus is about Roman Gods and Goddesses. A 2do set has been set.  

Spelling: Understanding apostrophes to show contraction and possession. A 2do has been set. 

Please remember to “hand in” your 2do work as otherwise it cannot be marked and shows as outstanding. 

Please watch the blog video before attempting the 2do task set.   

Hopefully, you are all able to access the comments we make on your work and are enjoying the rewards! 

MANAGING PURPLE MASH 

Unfortunately, some families are having continued problems watching the blogs.  If this is you, please go to 

the “Problems with Purple Mash” blog which holds a link to Drop Box where you can access all the blog 

videos for the week.   

If you haven’t yet been able to reorganise your work folders have another look at last week’s computer blog 

which will help you organise your work folders so that any uploaded images can be easily located.   

We are all missing seeing you all and hope you are keeping well.  We await news from the Government on 

any possible return to school.  In the meantime, keep up the amazing work you are doing.  We are all very 

proud of you. 

 

With very best wishes, 

Mrs Coyle, Mrs Squires & Miss Thomas.  

P.S. Don’t forget to follow Surrey Hills All Saints on Facebook and Twitter.   


